Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/15/2022 9:21:20 PM

First name: Brian Last name: Kuhn Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Service,

As someone that spent a good portion of my childhood fishing on Holland Lake and exploring the surrounding public land, this proposal is a bad idea. If they want to build a fancy resort, they can do it on private land somewhere. Let's not let our public lands be exploited by the wealthy. As it stands, the Holland Lake Lodge is accessible to the large majority of the public and is a historic fixture of the Swan Valley. I'm tired of losing recreational opportunities in Montana to individuals and companies that cater to wealthy tourists. Let's keep our public lands accessible to the public to which they belong.